
WASHINGTON HOUSING COMMISSION
BRYAN MEMORIAL TOWN HALL
WASHINGTON DEPOT, CT.06793

MEETING NOVEMBER 16TH 2020   via Zoom
Minutes subject to approval by Washington Housing Commission

Members Present: Tammy Rill, Shane Mongar, Leslie Anderson     
Absent: Lisa Lundberg

Public:Dean Sarjeant,Lindsay Larson,Jocelyn Ayer,Ralph Averill,Michelle Gorra, Chris 
Charles

Meeting called to order at 5:30pm  Motion to accept minutes of Sept 9th 
and Oct. 16th as written by Shane 2nd  by Leslie all in favor motion carried.   

The meeting was turned over to Jocelyn to continue process of affordable 
housing plan. Jocyeln shared the web site for the affordable housing and 
where it is located on the Cog web site.  
Northwesthillscog.org/Washington housing plan.

Review of the survey questions with many great ideas from people. It was 
discussed to combine areas of housing needs and resident opinions and do
the employee survey separately. We will shoot for Dec. 1st. To send out the 
information using survey monkey. .The survey will close on Dec. 12th 2020.
A link for the survey will be posted on the Town Facebook page and the 
town website  home page  the link will also go on the town newsletter on 
Friday Dec. 4th and Dec. 11th.  A brief description will inform people of the 
purpose of the survey, Another survey will go out for people who work in 
town,and who may or may not live in town. 

Michelle stated the sustainable committee will be starting again and 
will keep the housing
commission informed.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm

 The next meeting is scheduled for December 14th 2020  via zoom 
information will follow  with Dec. agenda  

Respectfully submitted   Leslie Anderson Clerk  


